O Y,
Elop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

26th Mey, 1925,

Dear Oirs,

¥ith referonce to my letter of the 17th larch last

redpoeting the "Sierrn” vessels, I have to sequeint you I am
in receipt of o communication fyon the Uociety's FParis Office
in which it 45 stetoed thet no change has yet taken place in
the position of these vessels, and I encloso fer your
information o copy of mp roply to this letter.
i anm, Dear tirs,

Yours fd thivlly,

spsistant to the Ceoretary.

The Surveyors,
AFTVERP,
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